MORRISTOWN PLANNING COMMISSION

DECEMBER 7, 2022 6:00 pm

Morristown Planning Commission was called to order at 6:00pm by President Larry Tracy. Members present included Dave Benefiel. Carl Green, Wesley Hischemiller, Renee Odum and Larry Tracy. Also, in attendance was Planning Director Jesse Berling and Town Attorney Grace Dillow. Absent was Mike Brinson and Kristi Langkabel.

Dave B. suggested to change Business Highway to US Highway 52 Corridor.

Old Business:

- Town Attorney Grace Dillow advised that there is a hearing with a Judge on December 2nd regarding 217 E. Fletcher St.
- Dave B. suggested that we change Business Highway to US Highway 52 Corridor. All agreed.

New Business:

Meeting for December 28th is canceled. Will have Special Meetings on January 4th and January 18th. Next regular meeting on January 25th.

Renee O. motioned to adjourn, seconded by Carl G. All in favor.

ATTEST:

Larry Tracy President

Dave Benéfiel, Secretary